
Selectmen’s Meeting 

November 9, 2009 

4:00 pm 

 
A meeting of the Board was held on the above date in the Fred B Morgan Jr. Meeting 
Room, Town Hall. Members present were Margaret Serpa & Arthur Smadbeck. Also 
present was Pamela Dolby, Town Administrator. 
 
At 4:00 pm Ms. Serpa opened the meeting. There being no hearings the Board approved the 
following items: 
 
A Yard Sale for Good Riddance Group at 60 North St. on November 15th from 9am-1pm. 
 
Travel Vouchers for the Fire Department and the Library. 
 
For the Wharf Pub to close for maintenance from February 26th – March 16th, 2010. 
 
Ms. Dolby then announced that the Firemen’s Association won 1st place in the Sharky’s 
Wingfest. The Town Hall team won second place.  
 
Ms. Claudia Cannerdy was present for the Board of Trade. They would like the Town to 
pay for half of the 4th of July fireworks. The amount would be about $22,000. 
 
Ms. Dolby replied that they would need a warrant article for Annual Town Meeting. The 
best way to go would be by petition. They are due November 20th and must have 10 
signatures of Edgartown Voters certified by the Town Clerk.  
 
Ms. Serpa moved to adjourn at 4:07pm. Mr. Smadbeck seconded. Unanimous.   
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
                      

 
 

  Respectfully submitted, 

Approved:         
           

  Kristy Rose  
          Assistant 
__________________________ 
Michael J. Donaroma, Chairman 
 
__________________________ 
Margaret E. Serpa 
 
__________________________ 
Arthur Smadbeck 
Board of Selectmen 
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